
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 28.3.2025 

Coming up next week ... 

Monday 31st March - Yr 3 & 4 Performance. Pirates v Mermaids, 5.30pm (Y3 and Y4 parents) 

Y4 - Standon Bowers residential 2-4th April 

Friday 4th April - Y6 class assembly, parents invited from Y6  

Friday 4th April - Chocolate and Easter Egg donations in exchange for non uniform.  

Diary Date - Easter Bingo 
Thursday 10th April 

We look forward to welcoming you 
to our PTFA Easter Bingo, lots of 
chocolate prizes. Poster attached 
on page 2. 

 

Pirates v’s Mermaids 

The stage is set… The lines have been learnt… The songs are 
sounding AMAZING… 

Year 3 & 4 parents, we cannot wait to welcome you into school 
on Monday 31st March to watch our performance of Pirates 
Vs Mermaids. Curtains up at 5:30pm. 

Sustainability - Football Boots 
Recycling  

As part of our drive to be more      
sustainable, we now have a recycling 
point for football boots that still have 
life in them! 

If your child has outgrown their 
boots, please consider sending them 
into school (after a little wipe 
please!), where they can be reused by 
someone else. 

The recycling box can be found in the 
Year 4 classroom. Let's do our bit! 

Year 5 Forest School 

Year 5 have had a wonderful few weeks spending 
some time doing Forest School. They have shown 
incredible teamwork skills, kindness and resilience 
in all activities asked of them.  

The children really enjoyed 
playing 'the floor is lava' and 

making their own slide/jump 
route from the trees. Well 
done, Year 5.  

Mrs Harley can't wait to do 
it all again when you are in 
Year 6!   

Clothing Donations age 2, 3 
& 4 

Nursery are in need of spare 
items of clothing and would be 
very grateful of donations. Do 
you have: t-shirts, leggings, 
joggers, socks and pants that 
your child has grown out of but 
still have wear left in them 
that you could donate? 

Please donate these directly to 
nursery.  

Thank you 




